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TOWN OF FARMINGTON  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 

February 21, 2018 
 
Present were Chairman Hinze, Commissioners Amato, Hannon, Isner, Simpson, Alternate 
Commissioner Statchen and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The meeting was called to 
order at 9:00 p.m. by Chairman Hinze.  
 
Alternate Commissioner Statchen was designated to vote on behalf of absent Commissioner 
Wolf. 
 
Other Business 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
 
No new information was available. 
 
Simple Recycling 
 
In February 2017 a representative spoke with the Commission about SMART waste removal 
and the Simple Recycling program.  Assistant Town Planner Rutherford gave a brief summary 
of the Simple Recycling program and noted that the program has been successfully initiated in 
West Hartford, Bristol and New Britain. The Town Manager would like the Commission to 
consider forwarding an endorsement to the Town Council for the Simple Recycling program. 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Statchen/Simpson) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To forward an endorsement in support of the Simple Recycling curbside textile 
recycling program to the Town Council. 
 
Planner’s Report 
 
No Planner’s Report 
 
Minutes 
 
January 17, 2018 Meeting Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Isner/Hannon) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the January 17, 2018 Conservation Commission meeting minutes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:07 p.m. 
 
SJM 


